1. We find the risk assessment tool to be beneficial and effective as method to assist growers in making determination of their specific circumstance.   Training will need on is application and an app for field use is a must prior to implementation in real time. 
2. Issues 5 and 15 (Environmental Assessments and Production Locations - Encroachment by Animals and Urban Settings) have been amended appropriately.  The Technical Committee should monitor these two areas as more scientific data is proven and make adjustments as necessary. 
3.  As we continue to monitor and evaluation the food safety guidelines, all changes and recommendation should be based on scientific data.  The most recent audit by LGMA indicates that the industry is 99% in compliance with the LGMA standards, all based on science. 
4.  We, the growers, need a greater voice in the decision being made that impact the entire industry. We are thankful for our inclusion on the various subcommittee, but the final decisions about growing practices exclude us.   We, of course, are pleased with the return of Jack Vessey to the CA LGMA Board. 

